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Chair Nosse, Vice Chairs Goodwin and Nelson, and members of the Behavioral 

Health and Health Care Committee: 

I am proud to add my name to those in support of HB 2002. As someone who 

parents a trans young adult, ensuring our state is a safe haven for all who want to 

avail themselves of both trans health care as well as reproductive healthcare is a 

high priority for me. I am very pleased this body is poised to take action that with 

solidify our state as a leader in protecting the rights of all who need care and allowing 

them to make decisions with their doctor on what is the best and desired course of 

action, not being blocked by a legislative body. I hope we continue to be a beacon of 

hope for all in this country whose rights are being stripped. 

Thank you, 

Amie Wexler 


